

OUR REF: NE/ES

16th April, 2004

Dr. H. Campbell, Chief Medical Officer, D.H.S.S.&P.S., Castle Buildings, Stormont Estate, BELFAST BT4 3SQ

Dear Dr. Campbell,

RE: Prevention and Management of Hyponatraemia

I refer to your letter dated 4th March, 2004 regarding the above.

I am assured by Dr. Ledwith, Medical Director, Causeway HSS Trust that the guidelines on the Prevention and Management of Hyponatraemia have been circulated throughout the relevant wards in Causeway Hospital. They are also included in the induction pack for Junior Doctors coming to work in Causeway Hospital.

Yours sincerely,

Ms. Norma Evans

Chief Executive

cc. Prof J. Watson, Director of Public Health, NHSSB

